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MOM 
I have to go to a business 
meeting and I won’t be home 
until very late. Do you think 
you can help Daddy while I’m 
gone, Caillou? 

CAILLOU 
Yes Mommy. No Daddy! 

DAD 
What’s wrong Caillou? 

CAILLOU 
Mommy never puts cheese on 
Rosie’s macaroni, she doesn’t 
like it.   

ROSIE 
Juice. 

CAILLOU 
Daddy!  Mommy always adds a 
little water to Rosie’s apple 
juice. 

DAD 
Oops! I forgot. You’re 
absolutely right Caillou, what 
would I do without your help?  
Hmmm?  What about Gilbert?  
What’s his routine, Caillou?  

CAILLOU 
Make sure he has fresh water 
and food. …8, 9, 10! Ready or 
not, here I come. Haha! I 
found you.  

STORYTELLER 
Caillou knew whenever he hurt 
himself Mommy always kissed 
his booboos until he felt 
better. 
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I’ll make it better Rosie.I’m 
the daddy and you’re the baby, 
Rosie.   

CAILLOU 

STORYTELLER 
Caillou was having a wonderful 
time playing house with Rosie. 
But Rosie was getting tired.  

DAD 
I think somebody’s ready for a 
nap.  

Wait, Daddy.  
CAILLOU 

STORYTELLER 
Caillou was bored and wanted 
to play with Rosie, but he 
knew he wasn’t allowed to make 
noise when she was taking her 
nap. 

CAILLOU 
AAAchoo! AAA-AchOO! 

ROSIE 
Waaaaaa! 

DAD 
Caillou did you wake Rosie up 
on purpose? Maybe you should 
go and play in your room for a 
while, until suppers ready 
okay? Rosie, you have to eat 
everything on your plate if 
you want desert. Look, Caillou 
ate everything! 

CAILLOU 
Rosie look! This is an 
airplane-open wide for the 
plane..vrrrrooom! 

ROSIE/CAILLOU 
Hahahahaha! 
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DAD 
I wonder what Mom would do to 
make Rosie stop fussing?   

CAILLOU 
I know. 

DAD 
You’re a tired little girl, 
Rosie.  You have to go to bed.  

ROSIE 
Waaaaah! 

CAILLOU 
Daddy, you forgot to read us a 
story!  

DAD 
Well why don’t you read us the 
story tonight Caillou? 

CAILLOU  
Okay. Once upon a time in a 
land far far away… 

MOM 
Caillou? Rosie? What are you 
two still doing up?   

CAILLOU 
Shhhh! Daddy’s asleep. 

DAD 
(Snoring) 
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